
 

Town of Pittsford LIQUOR BOARD – July 17, 2024 – DRAFT 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Alicia Malay, David Mills, Mark Winslow, Dan Adams and Thomas Hooker.  

OTHERS PRESENT:   David Atherton – Town Manager, Kelly Giard – Recording Secretary 

The Liquor Board was called to order at 6:55 PM by Chairman Malay. 

The following requests have been received from the Town Clerk: 

• Common Ground dba Mae’s Place for a second-class catering license for Pittsford Day 
on August 3, 2024 

• Dollar General for a second-class liquor license 
 
There was discussion regarding the serving of alcohol at Pittsford Day as this is a family event 
and the members of the Select Board were not aware that this was going to be available.  There 
was also discussion on the location of the alcohol service area.  D. Adams stated that he would 
like to know exactly where this was going to be served.  Town Manager Atherton stated that he 
would find this information and advise.  The Select Board discussed that the vendor is 
responsible for the liability insurance.   
 
There was discussion that there is a previous conviction stated on the Dollar General 
application.  The Select Board will monitor this in the future. 
 
Motion by D. Mills and seconded by M. Winslow to approve the permits as presented.  Motion 
passed 3 – 2. 

 
The Liquor Board adjourned at 7:18 PM. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
 
Kelly Giard 
Recording Secretary 

_______________________________________ 
Alicia Malay, Chairman 

 
_______________________________________ 

David Mills, Vice Chairman 
 

_______________________________________ 
Thomas Hooker, Selectman 

 
_______________________________________ 

Mark Winslow, Selectman 
 

_______________________________________ 
Dan Adams, Selectman 


